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ORLANDO, FLORIDA
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April 29, 2020

American Legion Auxiliary Units

A statewide stay-at-home order that Governor Ron DeSantis announced March 24, 2020 in response to the coronavirus pandemic is still in effect. Executive Order 20-83 urges the public to avoid all social and recreational gatherings of ten or more persons The executive order also directs all Floridians to limit movements and personal interactions outside the home to only those necessary, to obtain or provide essential services or conduct essential activities.

Due to this order the post are closed and we find ourselves seeking for a way to conduct our annual unit elections.

The attached document contains suggested ideas for units to conduct nominations and elections during this period The unit must decide what is best for you.

I urge you to complete this in a way that is fair and that takes into account the needs of all members. Every member in good standing has the obligation and the right to vote for officers of the unit. Every effort should be made to not dis-enfranchise any member.

Stay safe during this crisis and be mindful of those that need our help.

For God and Country,



Ann King-Smith
Department President
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